TOWN OF LADYSMITH Working together to build our future

COUNCIL MEETING
POSTPONED

The Town of Ladysmith
Council Meeting originally scheduled for

MONDAY, MAY 15, 2017
Has Been Rescheduled to

MONDAY, JUNE 5

Corporate Officer (J. Winter)
Notice is given under Town of Ladysmith Council Procedure Bylaw No. 1666
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